
PUBLIC NOTICE  
ENVIRONMENTAL JUSTICE PUBLIC MEETING FOR 

TRANSCONTINENTAL GAS PIPE LINE COMPANY, LLC  
TITLE V SIGNIFICANT MODIFICATION APPLICATION 

 
Pursuant to NJSA 13:1D-157 and in accordance with New Jersey Department of Environmental  
Protection (NJDEP) Administrative Order 2021-25, Transcontinental Gas Pipe Line Company, LLC 
(Transco), will hold a public information session for the purpose of receiving oral and/or written 
comments on its Title V significant modification application, permit number BOP 220001 for its LNG 
Plant Station 240 facility located at 718 Paterson Plank Rd, Carlstadt, NJ, 07072 (The Facility). The Facility 
will host a public information session via Webex regarding the application at 6:00 – 8:00pm on August 
22, 2023.  
 
This permit application is to replace the Facility’s four (4) existing natural gas heaters with four (4) new 
lower-emitting natural gas fired heaters that will be compliant with NJDEP NOx emission standards. The 
existing heaters each operate under an United States Environmental Protection Agency (USEPA) approved 
NOx Alternative Emission Limit (AEL) that will expire on July 9, 2024.  Transco is requesting to replace 
these units with new heaters equipped with state-of-the-art burner technology that reduces the potential 
emission rates from the Facility.  Existing permit requirements that limit the annual operating runtime for 
the heaters will be retained.  
 
LNG Plant Station 240 serves as a key component of Transco’s interstate natural gas transmission pipeline 
that is critical to supporting the region’s energy needs for millions of residents, businesses, and 
organizations.  As such, the proposed air permit will retain the existing equipment in the Title V permit 
until they are permanently retired prior to in-service of the new sources.  
 
Williams will accept comments regarding the application at a public information session, held on August 
22, 2023. In addition, written comments may be submitted via wmb.link/station-240 between July 21 and 
September 21, 2023.  
 
To learn more about the Title V significant modification application and to register for the public 
information session, please visit wmb.link/station-240. 
 
  

https://jamessheppard-944.my.webex.com/weblink/register/r09582b6ad3e1d21d119c000db7708b20
https://shared.outlook.inky.com/link?domain=wmb.link&t=h.eJxVzEsOwiAUQNGtNIwVSkFaOnIrgBBf-LQBbNMY967oyOnNzXmiRw5o7tC91rXMhOxR4wDJk1JVhSWdB96jU4d8mzxsG1SiooFkc7LH9VewWSLRl3FiTlPKBTeWupFRyQc1OTMOTgpDqJgkFZIJiXvRTPs1j2BxVXkNH26HEEDF0sB23NrxF19vlrY3eQ.MEUCIQCVedi_uutcIMxYRLh_uksRiEKRqcKsoH49l2_jCp8gvQIgBHU29uRWoIk--DFfO5e3watShwXJv7Ac17WdLFJq7Rw
https://shared.outlook.inky.com/link?domain=wmb.link&t=h.eJxVzEsOwiAUQNGtNIwVSkFaOnIrgBBf-LQBbNMY967oyOnNzXmiRw5o7tC91rXMhOxR4wDJk1JVhSWdB96jU4d8mzxsG1SiooFkc7LH9VewWSLRl3FiTlPKBTeWupFRyQc1OTMOTgpDqJgkFZIJiXvRTPs1j2BxVXkNH26HEEDF0sB23NrxF19vlrY3eQ.MEUCIQCVedi_uutcIMxYRLh_uksRiEKRqcKsoH49l2_jCp8gvQIgBHU29uRWoIk--DFfO5e3watShwXJv7Ac17WdLFJq7Rw

